
COUNCIL: 19 DECEMBER 2018 
 

RESPONSE TO SUPPLEMENTARY QUESTION 
 

 

Please find below the response to a supplementary question asked at the last Council 
meeting held on 19 December 2018:- 
 
(3) In respect of her question about green energy and electric vehicle recharging, 

Councillor McClung asked, as a supplementary question, for information on 
the source of the £168,000 in grant funding referred to by the Cabinet 
Member in his response to her original question. 

 

Councillor Montgomerie responded by undertaking to provide the requested 

information to all Members. 

 

The requested information is as follows:- 

  

“The £168K funding is from the Scottish Government's Charge Place Scotland 
Network fund”. 


